
24543 

 
Subject: alcohol license application for di scala, 15 n. butler street 
 
We hereby respectfully request that this application be referred to 
your meeting in January. Sal di scala is still in Italy with his wife and 
new born daughter. He is expected back in early January. 
Additionally, the application needs completion of a liquor/beer agent 
and this issue cannot be addressed until the return of mr. di scala. 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Rick J.W. Petri 
Murphy Desmond S.C. 
33 East Main Street, Suite 500 
P.O. Box 2038 
Madison, WI  53701-2038 
(608) 268-5574 (Direct) 
(608) 257-4333 (Fax) 
www.murphydesmond.com   
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